
Water Main Break 5/28/2025 

Good Morning, Residents.  

There is currently a water main break on Board St. in the Village 

of Schuylerville, both DPW crews are working to resolve the 

issue. Please exercise caution in this area.  

The water system will be temporarily offline due to a water 

main break, impacting local businesses and the school. 

Consequently, all students will be dismissed and the school will 

close. Emergency services have been alerted. After the break is 

fixed, a boil water advisory will be in effect for 48 hours. We will 

provide additional updates once more information is available.  


